
WEST SADSBURY TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS WORK SESSION 
September 25, 2018 
 
 
 
 

1. A list of outstanding invoices including $19,917.10 in general fund expenses and $1,856.00 in 
liquid fuels expenses was presented to the Board.  John Keesey made a motion to approve 
paying the invoices, and Barry Edwards seconded the motion.  Motion passed 3-0. 

2. In regards to the Annual MS4 Report for 2018, Barry Edwards made a motion to authorize Cindy 
to sign the report, and John Keesey seconded the motion.  Motion passed 3-0. 

3. The Board discussed a resident’s request for “No Trucks” signage on Upper Valley Road.   
4. The Board discussed NIMS training. 
5. Chief Fidler discussed the police budget and needing a printer in one of the patrol cars and an 

AR15 rifle for the police department. 
6. Cindy informed the Board that they can review and comment on the draft of Atglen Borough’s 

proposed.  Comprehensive Plan. 
 
 
At 10:20 am, as there was no further business before the Board, the meeting was continued to October 
1, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Cindy Mammarella 
 
Cindy Mammarella 
Township Manager 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


